Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia
to the OSCE and other International Organizations, Vienna

No. ¥4 no2s  psoro2uNIX

The Permanent Mission of Republic of Serbia to the OSCE and other International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space
Affairs and has the honour to request participation as an observer in the 62st session of the
Scientific and Technical Subcommittee Committee, which is held from 3 to 14 February 2025
in Vienna and to inform of the composition of the delegation of the Republic of Serbia, being
as follows:

» H.E. Mr. Zarko Obradovi¢, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Serbia to the
OSCE and other International Organizations in Vienna, Head of the Delegation

o Ms. Bojana Seéerov, First Counsellor, Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to
the OSCE and other Intemational Organizations in  Vienna (e-mail:

¢ Ms. Natalija Gunji¢, Counsellor, Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia (E-mail:

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the OSCE and other International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office
for Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration. 3
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United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs
Committee to the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space
Vienna
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